
Dining Out for a Cause 
 

Come out to support the CFE PTO and raise money for our kiddos!  
 

 
 

Join us for lunch, dinner or take-out on November 13, 2018.  Mention Chadds 
Ford Elementary School and Not Your Average Joe’s and we will earn 15% of your 

total check. 
 

Not Your Average Joe’s is located in Glen Eagle Square Shopping Center on Rt. 202 in 
Glen Mills. 

 

 
 
 
 
 


